To: USFS Dillon Ranger District

From: Red, White and Blue Fire Protection District

Subject: Frisco Backyard

To whom it may concern,
The Red, White and Blue Fire Protection District is supportive of the Town of Frisco Backyard Fuels and Recreation Project.  The project is well thought out and will be effective in moderating fire behavior within the project area.  We appreciate the amount of public outreach and modifications that were made to meet the needs and wants of the community and believe that part of the success of this project will be because of that community engagement. 
We look forward to seeing the implementation of the Frisco Backyard project and the increased resilient landscape as it regenerates.  Please feel free to reach out to the district’s Division Chief of Wildfire and Community Preparedness for any additional comments at mbenedict@rwbfire.org.

Sincerely,


Fire and EMS Chief Hoehn



Executive Fire Officer Nelson
